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2023 Review 
To all our stakeholders: 
volunteers, donors (in all 
guises), strategic partners 
and community leaders.

What a remarkable year 2023 
was. We wanted to firstly 
thank you for being an active 
and important part of the Kit 
Bag For Kids community. As 
we usher in 2024, we would 
like to take a moment to 
reflect on some of the 
highlights from the past year.
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10+
New schools supported  

With new gear across 

Australia

20+
New sporting teams donating  sport 

clothing, footwear and equipment. 

66,978
Items distributed since registering 

with the ACNC in 2017

14,790
Kit Bag For Kids redistributed 14,790 

items to disadvantaged kids across 

Australia in 2023.
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2023 Overview

It was another year of significant activity. From our operation in the 
eastern suburbs of Sydney we redistributed a quite remarkable 
14,790 items of sports clothing, footwear and equipment to 
disadvantaged kids across Australia.  

The year involved working on familiar projects such as the NSW Active 
Fest alongside NSW Office of Sport and Creative Community Concepts 
as well as some exciting new opportunities such as the PCYC Nations 
of Origin, and Ronny Gibbs Rugby in Dubbo. We continued to work 
closely with some fantastic people in East and West Arnhem regional 
councils, down at Wreck Bay and NT Government. Great people doing 
great things for kids and going that extra mile.

We also coordinated with a number of other charities and community 
groups who kindly distributed our sportswear to the kids they support 
including Isolated Children and Parents Association, Red Dust, 54 
Reasons and Sunnyfield Disability Services. It is satisfying to continue 
to be involved with schools and individuals in their endeavors to keep 
kids engaged in sport. Schools supported across the country included 
Mornington Island State School, One Arm Point, Owairtilla, 
Milingimbi, Mainsbridge, Cunnamulla, Alekarenge, Kinchela, Yipirinya 
and Warruwi. 
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DONOR CLUBS
The support from donor clubs and schools continues 
unabated. This year (and to name just a few) we 
received donations from the likes of Central Coast 
Grammar, Springwood FC, Mosman FC, Fair Game, 
Claremont College, Rouse Hill Rams FC, Strathfield 
Strikers FC, Oxford Falls Grammar, Sydney Comets, St 
Clair Comets, Woollahra Public School, Northbridge FC, 
Lane Cove Netball, East Sydney Bulldogs AJFC, Beacon 
Hill Netball, Haberfield Netball, Eglinton FC and Hills 
Knights FC. In addition, MALO Republic provided us 
with large quantities of new active wear for Australian 
children via the company’s generous Buy One I Give 
One programme. 

Visit our website to see all donor clubs. 
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THANK YOU!
Support comes in all guises. We are 
grateful for the financial support from RAIZ 
Invest, individual donors and the IT 
technical expertise of the staff at Thorn 
Creative and of course our team of 
Volunteers who give perhaps the most 
precious of commodities, their time.
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By the end of the year, we had found homes for 66,978 items since registering with the ACNC in 2017. 
Undoubtedly, it was a year to remember. We are working on a few interesting projects for launch in 2024 

so please spread the word and follow us on Facebook and Instagram for more updates.

Follow us on Facebook Follow us on Instagram

https://www.facebook.com/kitbagau
https://www.instagram.com/kitbagforkids/?hl=en

